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Q3 FY25 financial results of $6.3m impacted by weather events

Peopleln Limited (ASX: PPE) today announces its Q3 FY25 unaudited normalised EBITDA of $6.3
million, compared to $6.9 million in Q3 FY24.

The group financial results for the period have been impacted by recent weather events with flooding in
North and Western Queensland together with Cyclone Alfred. It is estimated that these events have

impacted EBITDA for the quarter by $840,000.

Strong cash collections have continued during the quarter with conversion of 198% of normalised EBITDA.
This has further reduced the group net debt ratio to 1.59x last 12 months normalised EBITDA.

Trading conditions continue to be challenging. The group remains focused on its strong operating
fundamentals and returning to a sustainable growth footing when conditions improve.

Enquiries - please contact:
PeopleIN Managing Director — Ross Thompson — (07) 3238 0800

This announcement was authorised for release by the Board.
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